
 

ST. FRNACIS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 

  _ 
 

NOTICE FOR CONCERT REHEARSAL 
 

Dear Parents / Guardian, 
 

In the light of upcoming concert which will be held on 10th Febuary,2024 

please note the following: 

 

1. Attendance is compulsory for all the students till 10.2.24. 
 

2. Final dress rehearsal will be on 8th Febuary,2024 (Thursday). Students 

to come only with labelled water bottle, tiffin box, napkin and school diary. 

 
3.  All students will be dispersed from the EZCC auditorium (IB-201, Salt 

Lake) between 12.30 and 12.45 pm. Parents to send adequate tiffin. 
 

4. Please take note Students on the bus will be picked up in the morning on 
time. Dispersal will take place between 12.30 and 12.45 p.m. from the 
EZCC auditorium against their escort card. We apologize for the trouble 
this has caused. 

 
5. The concert fee should be deposited by parents in the school office at the 

earliest. 
 

6. For further query contact school office. 

 
 

Thank you 

 

Priyanka Chopra 
Director 
29.01.24 


